
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

         

 

 
 8th February 2022 

 

 
YEAR 4 VISIT TO THE DEEP 

FRIDAY, 11TH FEBRUARY 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Our Y4 visit to The Deep will be taking place this Friday (11thFebruary). We would like 

to remind parents of the procedure for the day. 

 

The coach will be leaving at 9.00 a.m. and will be returning to school at approximately 

3.45p.m. Please arrange to collect your child from the Cliff Hill Road school gate. Can 

we ask that children are in school by 8.30 am, leaving enough time to be registered 

and to allow chance for the toilet. Normal school uniform should be worn with 

comfortable shoes or trainers, please, and a warm coat. The children will also require 

a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please).  

 

At The Deep, we would like to offer the children the chance to visit the gift shop. If 

you wish, please send your child to school on Friday with no more than £5 spending 

money. Could we ask that the £5 be sent in an envelope with your child’s name on 

it, please. 

 

We are really looking forward to our visit! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Rose & Miss Williamson 

Y4 Class Teachers 

 

 
 


